
 

 

October 21, 2013 

Moultonborough Heritage Commission 
Moultonborough Town Hall 

 

 

 

Present: Ashjian, Beadle, Borrin, Larson 

Excused: Charest, Worthen 

 

Chair Cristina Ashjian called the meeting to order at 5:35 PM, and the Minutes of the September 

16, 2013 meeting were approved as written.  The Commission agreed unanimously that Mark 

Borrin would serve as the Heritage Commission representative on the Adele Taylor Property 

‘Use’ Committee, which will meet in the upcoming months and prepare a report for the BoS. 

 

The Commission received updates and briefly discussed various matters, including the status of 

the Moultonborough Grange Hall restoration project, and potential uses of the 3D laser scans of 

the Grange Hall exterior and interior spaces.  The Commission also prepared a comment for the 

site plan application for a Family Dollar Store (continued Planning Board hearing 10/23/13). 

 

The next Heritage Commission meeting is scheduled for November 18 at 5:30 PM. 

 

Motion: Norman moved to adjourn at 6:20 PM; Mark seconded.  Motion carried – unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean Beadle, Secretary, Heritage Commission 


